
Attention Parents! 

Your child may be eligible to take part in our research study. 

 

What are we researching? 

We are a group of Occupational Therapists from the University of Brighton and we 

would like to find out what school is really like for children between 7 and 11 

years old.  Your school has kindly agreed to support our project and we are now 

looking for up to six children to tell us what they do at school, what they enjoy, and 

also what they find challenging. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What does my child have to do? 

If your child agrees to take part, they will: 

• Meet with us so we can explain the study and gain their consent. 

• Meet us a second time and take us on a short tour of their school, alongside 

the other 5 children. We will take some pictures of the school as we go. 

• Take part in two further group discussions so that we can find out more about 

what they think and feel about life at school.  These will be about 45 minutes 

in length and will probably take place after school. 

 

How do I sign my child up? 

If you think your child might be a good fit or you would simply like to find out more, 

please contact Jamie Liddell: 

 

You can email j.liddell2@brighton.ac.uk or call/text mobile: 07986 33336. 
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